
Please record the following as feedback from our Trust and Wealth Management shop….. 
 
“We support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. This would 
increase transparency and reduce costs to investors.” 
 
Thank you, 
Bill 
 
William J. Sullivan 
Vice President & Sr. Investment Officer 
Wealth Management Services 
Bank of Marin 
8 4th Street 
Petaluma, Ca. 94952 
Phone: 707/781-1803 
Fax: 707/781-1812 
Email: billsullivan@bankofmarin.com 
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